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April 4, 1980

Joseph Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records FREEDOM OF INFORMATIOff.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ACT. REQUEST ^Washington, D.C. 20555

F0IR-90-190
RE: Freedom of Information Act Request

Alc 'd 4-7-/d-

Dear Mr. Felton:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I request a
copy of the following:

Review and Evaluation of the B&W
Steam Supply System (with Emphasis
on the Operation and Control of the
Once - Through Steam Generator), A'
Report to the ACRS by a Task Force
of ACRS Staff and Fellows.

Thank you very much.
*

Very truly yours,
in -

'
s

'

Ellyn R. Weiss
.

ERW/dmw

cc: Tcm Cochran -


